
-------- Original message -------- 

From: Kara Cox  

Date: 6/6/17 5:48 PM (GMT-08:00)  

To: "Lori S. Liu"  

Subject: Please support the proposed Baylands plan  

 

Dear Mayor Lori S. Liu, 

 

Please include residential development in your project.  

 

Without a balance of commercial, residential and retail the traffic impacts on both Brisbane and 

the region will be disastrous. Walkable communities are the key to reducing gridlock and 

increasing human health and happiness. It also provides multiple revenue sources in case of 

economic shifts.  

 

All told, providing housing in this incredible development opportunity is both the wise and moral 

course.  

 

 

 

 

Regards,  

Kara Cox  

 


